
 

Translation of Venue letter 
 

Dear Dr. Mohammed Elwan 

Head of Literature, Translation and Publishing division 

May God’s peace, mercy and blessings fall upon you.. 

 It is with pleasure that we bid you the best wishes and respect, and in reference to your 

letter #011968 dated on 19/05/1441 H addressed to His Excellency President of King Abdulaziz 

University in regards to the reservation for the Science Fiction Convention of 2022 at King Faisal 

Conference Center. 

 We here by inform you that King Faisal Conference Center is now reserved for your (event 

on the) requested Dates from 4th to the 8th of May 2022. 

 

  Please accept my sincere regards and respect,,, 

 

Vice President 

Prof. Tawfeeq bin Abdulmohsin Al-Khayal 


